Flopd's Register of Shippmg.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

lst December, 1938.

Dear S8irs,

I duly received your letter of the 22nd
ultimo, with plans and catafogue advised therein, relating
to the "Vetro" sounding device proposed for lessrs,.

& Wain's Yard No. 646,
The plans showing arrangements and details
automatic sounding gauge, advised in your
comrmnication of the 8th ultimo, have now recelved
consideration and will be approved provided the arrangements
be as shown thereon, and the gauges be tested, after fitting
on board, to your entire satisfactlon.

In reply to the enquiry contained in
your letter of the 8th ultimo I have to say that no
exception will be taken to the use of these gauges on
daily service fuel oil tanks and settling tanks provided
the gauges be tested, after fitting on board, to your

gatisfaction.
Two sets of the plans now approved are

being returned to your address under separate cover, and

and Maker's catalogué forwarded with your letter

of the 22nd ultimo are being retained in this 0fflce for

purposes of reference, Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN




